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ADDENDUM #2 

BID FOR CONSTRUCTION OF PAVILION  
AT MEL ROBERTS PARK 

Requisition No. PARKS-011322 
 

JANUARY 6, 2022 
 
Addendum #2 is being issued in regards to this project to reflect the following change in the scope of 
work.  
 

1) Invitation to Bid, Page 4 of 12, states that the existing slab, well, piping, and electrical 
shall remain in place.  A decision has been made to have City forces remove the 
entire existing slab.  The Contractor will be responsible for providing a new slab and 
this cost should be included in the construction cost. 

 
Please include this Addendum with your bid and acknowledge receipt of Addendum #2 on page 3 of 
the original bid packet. 
  

 
Rachel Keith 

Project Manger 
City of Foley 

 
 


